Subj: Date: Re: Oath Ceremony April 26, 2017 at 7.00 am 4/13/2017 9:06:55 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From: To: @gmail.com paultshane@aol.com

Oh my god. I just saw the email. Thank you so much sir. I finally did it. Thank you so much for your help. Really thank you.

Mehamed:

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 13, 2017, at 1:20 PM, paultshane@aol.com wrote:

Dear Mehadia

As per the attached scan, I have received your Oath Ceremony Notice. You will probably receive this as well. Please print the Notice and take it with you to the ceremony, together with your green card.

Congrats.

Regards,

Paul

Paul T. Shane Immigration Attorney Suite 350, One Gateway Center 300 Washington Street Newton, MA 02458-5802 (617) 965-1553

----Original Message----

From: mykyoceracopierscanner < mykyoceracopierscanner@gmail.com >

To: paultshane <<u>paultshane@aol.com</u>> Sent: Thu, Apr 13, 2017 12:19 pm

no reply

<doc02791720170413113326.pdf>